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STAFF TRUST FUNDS WORKING GROUP

KEY NOTES OF MEETING - 6.7.2001

Present:
C Birch 

A Crawford

F Hazlehurst 

A Kettle



J Park



J Workman

Apologies:      J Clarke

1
The notes of the previous meeting were accepted as a correct record.

2
Long service and retirement awards had been increased.  The current balance was tabled.  This suggested that, at the current rate of spending, funds would run out towards the end of the current financial year.  A full year overspend of £4,000 was estimated. This would be discussed with Executives (JCP).  Funds would not be likely to be available from staff trust funds to pump prime any future ball.  This would be raised with the appeals office (FH).

3
The £25,000 to improve the working environment was discussed.  About £16,000 had been carried over from last year.  The group noted that the decision making process for the use of this cash was led by the Staff Side, but agreed to make comments.  Advice on water coolers would be issued shortly (JCP).  The possibility of shared staff facilities at VIN would be raised.  The possibility of using maintenance funds would also be explored (JW).  The siting of hardwood seats would be raised with Staff Side (JW).  The Group felt that good quality seats (approx. £200 each) should be purchased and bolted in place.  Directorate sourced expenditure for Pathology blinds seemed appropriate.  CD players and a coffee maker for VIN seemed reasonable as did a TV aerial and 1 years TV licence for Denton House.  A full costing for shielding to the main corridor would be obtained (JCP).  A costing for repair work to the tennis court would be obtained (JCP).  These views would be passed to Marten Davies (JW).

4
The Charitable Funds Sub Committee had met twice since the beginning of the year.  The value of the Charitable Funds had been affected by the fall in the value of high tech shares.  The Diabetes appeal had not attracted a high profile leader and was struggling.

5
Study grants of £150 each (A Blackhurst, N Lewsley) and £450 (S Lawrence) were agreed.  It was possible that NHS funding for S Lawrence would be forthcoming.  It this meant that a grant was not required the awards to A Blackhurst and N Lewsley would be increased to £220 and £300.

The date of the next meeting will be set in due course.

